
 

 

 

You’re Invited to Pave the Way Day  
 March 2022 
Spark your child’s curiosity and creativity with fun, hands-on engineering activities, come see 
and touch our road construction equipment, learn how tolling works and how NTTA works 
every day to keep you and your family safe on our roads.  

All this and more at NTTA’s annual Pave the 
Way Day, a FREE family event on Saturday, 
April 2 from 10 a.m.-2 p.m. at our Plano 
headquarters, 5900 W. Plano Pkwy.  

Kids of all ages are welcome to take part in 
safety activities before battling it out against 
your friends to see who can clock the highest 
running speed with our digital speed signs.  

Your kids’ jaws will drop at the chance to 
touch and see real-life versions of their 
favorite toy trucks and heavy road equipment. 

Stop by and take a selfie with one of our 
highway signs or strike up a conversation 
with a Texas State Trooper, enjoy a free snow cone from Kona Ice. If all the excitement 
leaves you feeling hungry, Chick-fil-A will be onsite with snacks and lunch for purchase! 

 

*Registration helps us plan for how many people to expect. There are no tickets, and registration isn’t required. 

https://bit.ly/3LlEEJo

